
 

 

 

Announcement, 13.02.2024 

 

Investors’ Update 

 

Attica Bank S.A. (hereinafter “the Bank”), following its corporate announcement of 

02.01.2024, informs investors that the retransfer of the Omega portfolio, from a special 

purpose vehicle (SPV) under the name ARTEMIS SECURITISATION S.A has been 

completed to the Bank. 

Cepal Hellas Financial Services, Single Member S.A. – Servicing of Receivables from 

Loans and Credits and Dovalue Greece Loan and Credit Claim Management Company 

SA will undertake the management of the aforementioned non-performing loan 

portfolio. Each company will act for different parts of the aforementioned portfolio. 

The Bank will provide the required statutory updates to its customers within the 

stipulated deadlines. 

The aforementioned transaction has no impact on the Bank’s capital position. 

 

ATTICA BANK S.A. 

 

 


